
 

6 September 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Open Evening Arrangements 
 

This year’s annual Open Evening will be taking place from 5.45 – 8.00pm on Tuesday 20 

September 2022. Be aware that many students will be involved in either the evening displays or 

the tours that we put on for prospective students and parents/carers.  

 

Early Close – 1.10pm, Tuesday 20 September 
 

To allow students and the staff to go home and then return for the evening activities, the school 

will close at 1.10pm on Tuesday 20 September. Students on Free School Meals will be able to 

obtain their meal at break or at 1.10pm from CucinA. 

 

Late Start – 10.45am, Wednesday 21 September 
 

As many students will be helping on Open Evening, we will also have a slightly delayed start to 

school on Wednesday 21 September. Students will be required to be back in school for 

registration at 10.45am; they will then proceed with the remainder of the school day.  

 

We would be most grateful that if asked, your son/ward does help on the evening.  

 

Currently our boys are consistently outperforming boys nationally and, hence, our students are 

our biggest asset; our students cannot fail to impress potential future families.  

 

If your child is asked to help on the evening, a separate letter will be emailed to you with full 

details and a link to reply. 

 

Progress & Partnership Day – Friday 14 October 
 

Please note the date above in your diaries. All parents/carers in Years 7-13 will have an 

appointment with their child’s form tutor to discuss progress. There will be no timetabled lessons 

on site, but work will be set remotely to allow for these appointments. You will receive a further 

communication soon where you will be able to select a specific timeslot.  

*** 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Simon Fisher  Jo Higginbottom 

Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher 


